Dear Parents of SNAC members:

Over the past year I’ve have been designing a website to get the public aware of the group, as well as to try and bring some more students to our group. This memo is to ask your permission for our using pictures of your children on our site, for the photo gallery section. Individual names will not be used in connection with the photos, so that your child will not be identifiable other than being a member of the group.
 I ask that you speak with your son/daughter involved with the group on this matter, and once agreed upon, if you are agreeable, I ask that you sign the bottom form and bring back the bottom section to Pam Morgan or any of the other leaders.

Thank you for you time

Gregory Smith

SNAC WebMaster     
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please Detach this area after you’ve signed and dated it and return it to a youth group leader, A.S.A.P.

Thank you!

I hereby give permission for my child’s photo to be on the youth group’s website. I understand that my child will not be individually identifiable.

Name of SNAC Member:_______________________________
Parent or Guardian Signature:___________________________

Date: _________________

SNAC Member Signature:______________________________

Date:_____________________

